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President Stukel invited Chancellor Aiken to join the meeting for a dis-
cussion of another performance goal—the establishment of a research
park at Urbana. The president asked the chancellor to report on progress
toward this goal. Chancellor Aiken reviewed the developments of the past
few months including negotiations with developers for the park, Peter Fox
and Clint Atkins, and discussions with them and others on the campus. He
also described the relationship with Motorola and their plans to build a
facility in the research park. He indicated that Motorola wanted to lease 5.6
acres at the corner of St. Mary’s Road and First Street in Champaign. He
said that Motorola wants to build the building and they plan to issue a
Request for Proposals for a developer for this building. There were then
discussions about an optimum location for a hotel and conference center
in the resecarch park.

Mr. Shea asked about the source of funds to develop the research park
and to move the facilities of the College of Agriculraral, Consumer and
Environmental Sciences south. He also asked for a specific plan to raise
these funds.

Part Hl

For this part of the session, a discussion of employment and appointment,
the board members, Mr. Bearrows, and Dr. Thompson were present.

A CONTINUING NEED FOR
CONFIDENTIALITY
EXISTS FOR THIS SECTION.














































































































